
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: June 18,2021

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: PPAAL Agenda ltem: Transit-Oriented Development Update: Station Access
and Parking

At the June 24, 2021 Board of Directors meeting, staff will provide an update on the Berkley-El
Cerrito Corridor Access Planning process as well as present information on how staff will be

addressing replacement parking and access for future TOD projects. Staffs presentation will
outline a new process that will increase the efficiency of the TOD program in order to address the
Board direction to deliver BART TOD projects in a timely manner consistent with the Board-
adopted TOD and Station Access policy goals. No action is being requested by the Board at this
time.

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development Officer,
Planning and Development at (510) 287-4794.

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


